
 
                             
                                11th November 2016 
Welcome back everyone!  
 
What a busy two weeks we have had, it’s hard to know where to start! You will all have 
received a curriculum letter from your class teacher explaining what your children will be 
doing over the term. We have had a lot going on in our two weeks back, here are some of 
the highlights: 
 
 Parents’ evenings (if you were unable to attend, please contact your teacher to make 

a new appointment). 
 SEND meetings (these should be in the process of happening over the next 2 weeks). 
 Open Classrooms – we had open classroom events for Redwood, Wattle and Willow 

classes this week.  
 We had a great day with our martial arts master classes last Wednesday. Please 

check out his website for more info if you are interested in joining.  
 
This week has seen even more action – check it out below!  
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WILLIAM MORRIS NEWS 
DARE TO DREAM; BELIEVE AND ACHIEVE 

 

Well done to Ethan, David, Finley, 
Jacob, Chanel, Abigail and Lucas, who 
did the school proud when they 
represented William Morris at the 2016 
Children Singing for Children event on 
Monday at St Mary’s Church.  

Last night was our 2016 Halloween 
DISCO! I would confidently say that our 
children outdid themselves last night 
with their costumes! TERRIFYING    
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AND THE WINNER IS…. 
The winners of our 2016 Pumpkin Carving 
competition are: 
 
1st Place - Kerenza Houston  
Runner up - Maisey Gillard 
Well done girls! Your vouchers will be 
ready on Monday. 
 
Notices: 
 
Friends of William Morris: A huge thank 
you to all the helpers last night in our Halloween Disco.  A reminder that all funds raised this 
year are going towards outdoor play equipment on the playground. Please note that the 
next meeting is going to be Thursday 17th November at 3:10pm. Please come along if you 
are able, the more people involved, the better the event and the more money we raise! We 
are now going to be planning the Christmas Fayre. 
 
This Week’s Winning House is:     
          
 
            
 
Dates for Next Week: 
Monday 14th November After school Football Club 

Wednesday 16th November After school Dance Club & Drama Club 
Thursday 17th November Swimming for Y3/4 

Thursday 17th November Brass Lessons for Y4/5 
Thursday 17th November After school Art Club 

Friday 18th November After school Tag Rugby 

 
Future dates: 

Monday 21st November Hobgoblin Theatre Company Visit 
Thursday 24th November Flu vaccinations – Y1/2/3 

Tuesday 6th December Children’s Christmas Nativity – 2pm & 6.15pm 
Wednesday 14th December Elm Class Open Classroom – 2.30-3.05pm 

Friday 16th December Final day of term – Christmas Jumper Day 

 
Have a great weekend everyone! 

 
Julie Hiddleston and the school team  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  


